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Dear Boland Athletics Members, 
 
The COVID19 pandemic is still with us, with infections and deaths steadily rising 
around the world and our country.  
 
Boland Athletics has kept our members updated with all the statements that were 
issued by Athletics South Africa whenever there was a need to do so and at times in 
response to the uncertainty of what will happen to the championships and scheduled 
events across the country.   
In this regards Athletics South Africa has communicated effectively to address many 
issues that were out there to cause confusion amongst our members, during this 
difficult period of uncertainty in life and sports in general. 
 
Our Government has introduced urgent and drastic measures to combat and 
manage the disease, to protect the people of our country and reduce the impact of 
the virus on our society and on our economy. 
Our Government needs all the support that we should be giving to make their role 
easier to combat the virus. 
It is essential therefore that we minimize the risk of the spread of this virus by limiting 
contact amongst groups of people. 
 
All athletics events in our country therefore remain postponed and others cancelled 
at all levels of our membership. This is based on government regulations and rules 
that put life first to entertainment and enjoyment. 
 
Boland Athletics will therefore be led by the guidance and direction of Athletics South 
Africa on any new developments in this respect, and we will inform our members 
accordingly. 
 
Thanks very much for your patience, discipline and co-operation in fighting this 
pandemic. 
 
Stay safe and take good care of yourself and your loved ones. 

 
 Yours in Sport.                                         
                                          
                                          

  
                                       
Dr Harold Adams 
President Boland Athletics 
Vice President Athletics South Africa 
 
 

                                           
 


